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            Michael J. Sheehan, Esq. 

Director, Legal Services 

Phone: 603-724-2135 

Michael.Sheehan@libertyutilities.com 

 

March 9, 2023 

Via Electronic Mail Only 

Daniel Goldner, Chairman 

New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 

21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 

Concord, New Hampshire 03301-2429 

 

Re:  Docket No. DE 22-060; Electric Distribution Utilities 

 Consideration of Changes to the Current Net Metering Tariff 

 

Dear Chairman Goldner: 

 

 I write to advise the Commission and the service list that the stakeholder session 

scheduled for March 16, 2022, will be held remotely only.   All parties have been provided the 

link for the meeting.   

Any non-parties who wish to listen to the stakeholder session may contact me at the 

email address above and I will forward the meeting invitation, with the understanding that 

non-parties may listen only. 

 Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

 
Michael J. Sheehan 

cc:  Service List 


